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1. VET STUDENT OUTCOMES SNAPSHOTS PUBLISHED TODAY 

As part of an ongoing process to improve the availability of information around post-training 

student outcomes, the Department has developed the VET Student Outcomes Snapshots.  

The Snapshots are intended to better inform decision-making on both the supply and demand 

side of the vocational education and training (VET) market and the current format has been 

developed in consultation with providers, incorporating suggestions received via feedback 

sessions held throughout the year. 

The VET Student Outcomes Snapshots are being published on the Smart and Skilled website 

today at smartandskilled.nsw.gov.au/for-students/student-outcomes-and-indicators. Their 

availability will allow stakeholders to make more informed decisions when choosing and 

delivering VET.  

Please refer any questions you may have regarding the Snapshots to 

vetstudent.outcomes@det.nsw.edu.au. 

 
 

For support with issues such as system/information access and functionality, reporting and other 

technical matters, please contact Training Market Customer Support at 

Training.Market@det.nsw.edu.au. Unless otherwise indicated, please refer enquiries regarding 

specific operational matters such as Financial Caps and programs/initiatives such as Skilling for 

Recovery to your Strategic Relationship Manager, as advised in the relevant Smart and Skilled 

Update. 

Please note that this update is for the information of approved Smart and Skilled providers only. If providers 

require further information for students or employers, please contact Training Market Customer Support, as 

above, unless otherwise instructed. 
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